Mr. A.

NATURAL GAS
EI PBSU COMPANY EAOR}EI?\JXGS;%?N. NEW MEXICO 87401

PHONE: 505-325-2841

February 23, 1977

R. Kendrick

Supervisor District #3
New Mexico 0Oil Conservation Comnm.
Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Re: S.J. 28-7 U, #75 (PM) Commingled

Please refer to my memorandum of February 8, 1977 regarding the
referenced well. This well was put back on production on February 15,

1977.

DSD:al

A compressor is being used to unload and cleanup the well.

D. ST Dreesen
Production Engineer



